roreilly

From:

Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [

Sent:

31 August 2004 14:35

To:
Subject:

Ruth O'Reilly RE: Dr Quinn

No problem Ruth. Any chance the transmission would be in the next 2 weeks? I'm going on leave from this Friday until 17th September and would want to make sure whoever will be looking after any queries you might have during that time is fully briefed.

Marie

----Original Message-----

From: Ruth O'Reilly

Sent: 31 August 2004 14:13

To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Subject: RE: Dr Quinn

Dear Marie,

Many thanks for your speedy response. I'm afraid we don't have a transmission date yet. I shall let you know as soon as we have one.

All the best,

Ruth

This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system, do not use or disclose the information in any way and notify me immediately. The contents of this message may contain personal views, which are not the views of UTV unless specifically stated.

----Original Message----

m: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Lent: 31 August 2004 13:15

To: Ruth O'Reilly abject: RE: Dr Quinn

Hello Ruth. I think I would probably need Dr Quinn's consent to release a photograph of him but as it happens, I don't have one.

Do you have a date for the broadcast?

Marie

----Original Message-----

From: Ruth O'Reilly

Sent: 31 August 2004 13:35

To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Subject: Dr Quinn

Dear Marie,

I am a producer with UTV's Insight programme and am working with Trevor Birney on a new programme examining fluid-related deaths in hospitals in Northern Ireland. I believe Trevor was in contact with you before the summer on the subject.

As you know, Dr Murray Quinn, consultant paediatrician at Altnagelvin produced a report on the death of Lucy Crawford for Sperrin and Lakeland Trust. We shall be making reference to his report and would, therefore, be grateful if you could provide a photograph of Dr Quinn which we could use in that context.

I can be contacted by	return e-mail, or feel	free to contact	t my on my direct
line:	or my mobile:		

Ruth O'Reilly

Yours.

This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system, do not use or disclose the information in any way and notify me immediately. The contents of this message may contain personal views, which are not the views of UTV unless specifically stated.

Incoming Mail Disclaimer

Althagelvin Hospital HSS Trust may monitor the content of emails sent and received via its network for the purposes of ensuring compliance with its policies and procedures.

For support please contact I.T. Department

This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Altnagelvin Hospitals Health and Social Services Trust.

If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the sender.